Nollce

The Planning Commission
(PC) Meeting ior

Wednesday, October 9, 2019
has been Cancelled.

Next scheduled meeting is on
Wednesday, October 23, 2019 at
9:00 a.m.

ThankYou
Jim Minnick, Director o
Plamming & Development Services

Questions: Please contact Imperial County Planning & Development Services at (442) 265-1736.




